
 

Juniper and Karen Drives  
Water Main Replacement 

AUGUST 5, 2022 
This project will replace undersized water mains in the Juniper Vista Subdivision.  This will 
include water improvements on Juniper Drive, Karen Drive, and a water main extension on 
Senator Highway from Nathan Lane to Juniper Vista. Storm drain improvements are included 
with this design on Senator Highway, and roadway improvements within the Juniper Vista 
Subdivision.   
 
Bids were opened on July 28th and are being reviewed by City staff.  Pending City Council 
approval, construction is anticipated to start in September. 
 

City Contact Information 

Project Manager: John Kuebrich 

Phone: 777-1130 

 

 


